VP of Hockey Report 2021-2022

We had another year impacted by the pandemic and yet again through it all our members showed how
great they are! Our kids still showed up and worked hard through practice only time periods and groupd
of ten on the ice. They worked hard and never waivered, speaks volumes to our volunteers, coaches,
board members, parents and most important our kids. We hope next year will go smoothly, with no
interruptions.

We had 20 teams last year:
U7-2 teams

U9-4 teams

U11-5 teams

U13- 3 teams

U15- 4 teams

U18- 2 teams

Our projection for next year is similar. We do have a small group moving from U7 to U9, however, this
group is most likely small due to 2 years of the pandemic. Numbers behind that group have rebounded
and are strong!

u7-2

U9- 3 (Regc, Int, Adv)
U11-5 (2 Rep, 3 Rec)
U13- 4 (2 Rep, 2 Rec)
U15- 3 (2 Rep, 1 Rec)
U18- 2 (TBD)

We are looking forward to the 2022-2023 year. We have been working on development sessions running
throughout the season once a week, offered to all of our players. We will continue to offer goalie
development as well throughout the season. We have fall development ice booked for September at a
low cost to members and we hope to be on track to have an IP jamboree as well as our Ettinger Smithe
tournament.

Enjoy the summer and see you in the fall!!



